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Dear families, 
 
We are feeling very proud of our year 1 pupils who completed their phonics screening this half term; they have 

become such incredible readers who now have the confidence to read a wide range of words! Our year 4 pupils have 
also shown perseverance in completing the statutory times table checking test. A huge thank you to the staff who 
have supported the children and to parents and carers who we know have also been putting in a lot of work at home. 
 

You will have heard on the news there are two more planned teacher strike days that will taking place on the 5th and 
7th of July. I will communicate with families as soon as I can to confirm if your child’s class will be open or closed on 
these dates.  
 
Now that the warmer weather is here, please apply sun cream to your child’s skin every day and ensure they bring a 

hat and water bottle to school. Thank you for your support with this.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you for our Sports Days next week and will send out further information 
regarding how these will run after the weekend. 

 
The next class newsletters will be on Friday 30th June. 
The next Headteacher Newsletter will be on the 7th July.  
 
Have a sunny weekend! 
 
Mrs Lawlor  

Unplanned Pupil Absence 

 

Please ensure that if your child has an 
unplanned absence that you notify the 
school by 9am or as soon as practically 
possibly by calling the school office staff.  

Please do not email this information via the 
class email addresses or pass a message 
on to teachers in person - our Attendance 
Officer, Suzie Campos, requires to know 
directly so she can update our registers in a 
timely and procedural way.  

 

Moving Up - Transition Morning 
 

We are looking forward to our transition morning, which 
will be on Friday 14th July. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is an opportunity for all children to meet their new 

teacher and get used to their new classroom 
environment. Children will start the day in their current 

classroom and will go to their new classroom after 
Collective Worship.  

 

 

 

 

Sharing Assemblies for 

parents 

 

Our last sharing assembly for parents will be on 

Monday 26th June for Year 4 Otter Class! 

See you at 2:30pm! 

 

Multi Sports & Basketball from September 2023 

We are excited to be introducing a new after school club to our 
schedule from September 2023 - Ballin Out. 

They will offer us exclusive Multi Sport Sessions on a 
Wednesday, and Basketball Sessions on a Thursday, both 

directly after school, until 16:30. 

All sessions are run by former professional athletes and we are 
delighted to be offered a discounted rate of £8 per session. 
Places will be offered on a  first come, first serve, basis as there 
are limited spaces available. 

You can book your child on to the sessions now via this link 
- https://ballin-out.class4kids.co.uk/term/9 

                                   www.ballinout.co.uk. 

We look forward to welcoming Ballin Out to our 
autumn term club schedule in September! 

 

Reminder - Sports Days next week! 

Reception – Wednesday 9:15-11am 

Years 1 and 2 – Thursday 1:00-3:00pm 

Years 3, 4 ,5 and 6 – Friday 1:00-3:20pm 

https://ballin-out.class4kids.co.uk/term/9
https://www.ballinout.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Caterlink Survey  

Dear parents and carers, 

As your catering provider we value feedback from all stakeholders to help us improve the service we 

provide to you and your pupils. This term we are completing a Parent/Guardian survey on the meal 

provision we provide.  

If you would like your Parents/Guardians to be part of this survey, please pass on the survey link below 

for them to complete. The survey will close on 21st July, we will provide an update to schools which have 

taken part in the autumn term. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M67CD59 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Best Wishes  

Penny Richards 

Director of Central Operations 

 

                             Nursery Provision at St Mary’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the beginning of the week, I shared the exciting news with you that a nursery provision will be 

available within our setting in the near future! Miracle Gardens Nursery will be based within 

our nursery classroom and outdoor area and will provide full wrap around provision from 7:30-

6pm every day.  

Miracle Gardens is a privately run Nursery owned by Alla and her daughter Anna. Alla has 

extensive experience in nursery management and is very excited to be setting up full day 

provision here in our school.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming Alla and Anna to the St Mary’s family soon and 

will contact families when we have further information regarding their opening date.  

If you are looking for nursery provision and would like to find out more, please find their contact 

details below.  

                                                                    Email:   miraclegardens.nursery@gmail.com 

 



 

 

 

 

Please complete the expression of interest form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          Attendance Matters 

 Week commencing: 12.6.23 to 16.6.23  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93% 99% 99% 91% 98% 100% 94% 

Whole School Attendance: 96% 

 

                                                          Attendance Matters 

                                                          Week commencing: to 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96% 95% 92% 94% 92% 96% 97% 

Whole School Attendance: 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holidays in Term Time 
I would like to remind all parents that holidays during term time will be recorded as an unauthorised absence.  

Persistent Absentees 

Being in school every day is so important to your child’s educational attainment and progress.  
If your child takes too much time off school, they will become categorised as PA or persistently absent.  

Attendance below 90% = persistent absence 

 

 

 

 

 

Being Safe in the Sun! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our value for June is: 

Kindness
 

 

St Mary’s Term dates for September 2023-
2024 

 

 

2023-2024 Term dates 
 

 

 

 

Please ensure your 

child brings a hat to 

school every day 

until the end of term. 

Provide your child 

with a water bottle 

every day.  

Apply sun cream 

before the beginning 

of the school day.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOCEHVwWw-2LRg2mQmf_bi1YieczHkh23JTI8pjp6PnSowGQ/viewform


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

       St Mary’s Stars of the week 

               Thursday 15th June 2023 
 
Leela Reception for showing resilience and trying very hard in P.E lessons. 
 

Logan Reception for a real effort to join in singing songs in Spanish 
lessons. 
 
Y1 Squirrel Class for fantastic effort with phonics this week! Everyone 
worked hard to spot ‘special friends’ within words and we are very proud of 
you all!  
 
Isaac Y2 for trying his best during maths and English and persevering to 
complete his work even when it is challenging.  
 
James Y2 for sharing kindly and politely and always being friendly to 
everyone in class.  
 

Darcie-Lee Y3 for being able to identify right-angles in shapes found in the 
playground.  
 
Lily S Y3 for making big improvements with her reading and writing skills 
this term.  
 
Scarlett Y4 for settling down to get on with her work without being 
distracted.  
 
Oliver Y4 for being a kind and supportive friend to all his classmates.  
 
Tommy Y5 for his excellent progress in the 99 Club. Keep it up! 
 
Isabella Y5 for her excellent ideas for her recent ‘free write’!  

 
Y6 Falcon Class for conducting yourselves so positively over the past two 
weeks on a number of occasions while on trips. Your behaviour on public 
transport and in public places has been excellent. You did yourselves and St 
Mary’s proud. Well done! 
 

 

 



 

 

 

        St Mary’s Stars of the week 

                Thursday 22nd June 2023 
Tehmur Reception for showing such creativity when making his sea 
creature biscuits. 
 
Tane Reception for making sensible choices and for helping to tidy the 
classroom.  
 
Mark Y1 for always being friendly and helpful as well as working hard in his 
reading lessons.  
 
Aronas Y1 for fantastic effort in his maths lessons when learning about 
numbers to 100.  
 
Cody L Y2 for his resilience in completing his writing, using his phonic 
knowledge to spell tricky words and proofreading for errors.  

 
Matthew Y2 for great effort joining his handwriting and remembering his 
finger spaces and full stops.  
 
Lily F Y3 for being helpful and kind to others and working hard in all 
lessons.  
 
Saoirse Y3 for always being ready to learn in every lesson.  
 
Amy Y4 for her excellent sculpture of a rainforest frog.  
 
Max Y4 for his kindness towards other Otters in class and willingness to 
help everyone with their work.  
 
Belle Y5 for her hard work and focus in our recent assessments: it has paid 
off! 
 
Grace Y5 for her hard work and focus in our recent assessments: it has paid 
off! 
 
Millie P Y6 for her consistently positive behaviour and excellent manners. 
Well done! 
 
Matthew Y6 for always displaying a positive attitude and behaviour for 
learning as well as excellent manners. Well done! 


